Dear Colleagues,

As you are aware that the Central Government is seeking ideas and suggestions for

undertaking reforms in governance and to give thrust to the manufacturing sector. To

streamline the process for taking suggestions from all stakeholders, a special section

"Interact with Hon'ble PM" has been created on the website of the Prime Minister's

office. It can be accessed at http://pmindia.nic.in/interact_with_pm.php.

This link is intended to serve as a common platform to receive various ideas &

suggestion and take these to the next level. You may like to contribute ideas and

suggestions based on your professional expertise so that the manufacturing units

are able to produce quality goods at low cost which will lead to increase in GDP and

generation of employment.

A scanned copy of the letter received from the Additional Secretary, Ministry of

Corporate Affairs along with a letter from the Principal Secretary, Prime Minister's

office can be accessed by this Link.

(CMA Dr. S.C. Mohanty)

President